
TOWN OF PELHAM 
Highway Department 

                                               6 Village Green Pelham, NH 03076                 

                            Tel: (603) 635-8526 

 

Email: jhoffman@pelhamweb.com 
                    Email: rwhittier@pelhamweb.com 

    

 

December 15, 2023 

 

Highway Bid Opening 

 

 

Pelham Highway bids closed on Thursday December 14, 2023, at 4 P.M. We opened the 

Highway Bids publicly on Friday December 15, 2023, at 10 A.M. 

 

The Highway Department will present the recommendation to the Board of Selectman at their 

next meeting in January 2024. 

 

Please go to pelhamweb.com bids and subscribe to see all posted bids that were received, and 

any addendums that will be made.  

 

 

Thank you,  

Pelham Highway Department 
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